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Safeguarding information  

If you have a safeguarding concern about a child within our school please speak to one of our DSL 

(Designated Safeguarding Lead)  

Designating Safeguarding Lead - V Daniel 

Deputy Designating Safeguarding Leads  - J Kaur , S Akhtar or A Bibi  

Fruit Contribution 

Can parents please send their 
child into nursery with one 
piece of fruit  everyday.     
Either an apple, pear, banana 
or orange. We will use this to 
share with their key group as 
part of snack times. 

 

Happy New Year!  

Happy New Year to all our children and Families wishing you all a pros-
perous New Year! 

A warm welcome to our new children and families that  
started this month.   We hope you are all settling in well. 

If you have any concerns please speak to your child’s key worker in      
the first instance. 

Getting Ready for Colder Weather 

Can parents make sure that their 
child  comes in warm clothing. 
Please bring them in a warm coat 
with a hood.  They will also need a 
woolly hat, gloves, mittens a 
scarf and wellington boots as it 
gets colder. 

We go out in all weather         
conditions so that the children 
still gain different experiences. 



Attendance 

School Morning Sessions are 8.30am to 11.30 am   

Afternoon Sessions are 12.30pm to 3.30pm  

30 hours Sessions are 9.00am to 3.00 pm 

The gates will remain open for 10 MINUTES upon drop off and collection 

times.  

Please make sure that pick ups and drops off are only during the times stated 

as it disrupts teaching 

It is important for your child to attend sessions everyday, however if they are unwell 

please ring the office School on: 0121 675 7410  

 

 

 

 

Half term: 12th to 16th February 
 

 
Nursery Closed for Teacher   
Training Day in afternoon on: 

Monday 19th February  
(AM and fulltime children only in nursery) 

Fulltime children to be collected by 

12.00pm 

We will share log in details about how to 

access and  login to  your child’s Tapestry 

account very soon. 

Please check that your email  address is 

correct with your child’s keyworker so that an 

account can be set up. 

We also love to see what the   children enjoy 

doing at home so please feel free to add 

photos and observations yourselves.    

 

School website  

 

 

Please check our website  regularly for 

any updates, as well as all information 

regarding our school. We will also 

keep you informed via text.  Please 

inform the office of any changes to 

contact numbers. 

https://www.bgens.bham.sch.uk/ 

Lunches 

Can parents please ensure that 

their child brings a healthy packed 

lunch to school.  No fizzy drinks.  

You can look on this website for 

ideas or speak to your child’s key-

worker for more information. 

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/

recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/ 

Extended Holidays 

 

Regular attendance at Nursery is essential if 
your child is going to settle in and make good 

progress. 
We encourage families to take their family 

holidays during school holiday time. 
If you do take your child out of Nursery, 

please talk to the Head Teacher and fill in a 
leave of absence form before you go away, or 
your child may lose their school place if they 

are away for 4 weeks or more.  
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